
 

  
 

November 15, 2024 
 

To:  Mayor and City Council 
City of Crest Hill 
20600 City Center Boulevard 
Crest Hill, IL 60403 

 
Attn:  Mr. Ray Soliman, Mayor 
 
RE:     City of Crest Hill 

2024 Sanitary Cleaning and Televising 
Award Recommendation  

 
Dear Mayor Soliman: 
 
A public bid opening was held on Thursday November 14, 2024, for the referenced project. A total of (6) six prequalified 
contractors submitted bids. The bids are as follows: 
 

Contractor As-Read Bid  Corrected Bid 
Hoerr Construction, Inc. $89,760.00 
SewerTech LLC $132,645.00  $144,645.00 
RedZone Robotics $191,918.00  $182,720.00 
Visu-Sewer of Illinois $251,433.00 
Sheridan Plumbing & Sewer, Inc. $258,952.20  $258,952.50 
National Power Rodding Corporation $352,100.00  $268,800.00 
 

As seen on the enclosed itemized bid tabulation, the low bid is approximately 61% lower than the estimated cost of 
$230,800.00.  

 
We, therefore, recommend that the contract be awarded to the low bidder, Hoerr Construction, Inc. in the amount of 
Eighty-Nine Thousand Seven Hundred Sixty Dollars and Zero Cents ($89,760.00). If you have any questions, or need 
additional information, please contact me at your convenience. 
 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Joe Sullivan 
I & I Department Manager 
(815) 412-2025 
joe.sullivan@reltd.com 
 
 

 Xc: Ronald J. Wiedeman, P.E., City Engineer, City of Crest Hill 
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